

## **GENERAL MESSAGE TO ICG VETERAN OFFICERS**

## REQUEST FOR HUMOROUS ANECDOTES, HISTORICAL PHOTOGRAPHS & CARTOONS PERTAINING TO ICG SERVICE FOR PUBLICATION IN "GUMBO"

Dear Veteran,

- 1. Coast Guard Headquarters is in the process of preparing a compilation of a sequel to the "GUMBO", a concise book on ICG related self stories, humorous anecdotes, historical Photographs and cartoons.
- 2. Our Veterans are our Heroes who rejoiced in adversity to make ICG a force to reckon with and pass on the legacy for generations to emulate. Veterans who had earlier forwarded their contributions post our request may not respond to this appeal.
- 3. In light of above, veterans are requested to once again forward their valued contributions by way of ICG related self stories, humorous anecdotes, historical Photographs and cartoons through E-mail at <a href="mailto:gumboreturns@gmail.com">gumboreturns@gmail.com</a> before 15 Oct 22.

Warm Regards,

Coast Guard Veteran Cell Directorate of Personnel Coast Guard Headquarters New Delhi